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Calling all Sailors! 

  

Now is the time to set your course.  

Mark your calendars and make your 

reservations!  

  

55th Annual Bullseye National 

Championship 

April 7 - April 10, 2016 

Card Sound Sailing Club 

Key largo, FL 33037 

  

This year's Bullseye Nationals is 

promising to be another remarkable 

event, once again, as Card Sound Sailing 

Club offers a warm welcome to our 

northern sister clubs and fellow Bullseye 

sailors.  

  

With this being a magnificent springtime destination, it is highly 

encouraged that you make your reservations as early as 

possible. If you are requesting housing or a loaner boat, early 

registration is greatly appreciated. Rooms at the Ocean Reef Inn 

are limited, so please make your reservations early. For other 

housing requests, please contact Windsor Coffin at 305-367-

8809, or at windc226@aol.com. For information regarding boats, 

please contact Ed Kirschner at 305-332-8052, or at 

sandykirschner@bellsouth.net.  

  

We look forward to seeing you all for an exciting weekend of 

friendly competition and fellowship! 
 
The Notice of Race, Entry Information Form, Release, Waiver 

and Retention of Rights Agreement, and Sailing Instructions are 

all posted on the website for easy access. 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Bullseye Sailor, 

  

Happy New Year to all our members - those in Florida just getting into their racing season and those 

further north whose boats are asleep for a while longer. 
  

Renew your membership today! The BSA supports members and fleets in the following ways: 

• provides support for the Nationals Regatta 

• publishes newsletters 

• keeps Bullseyes in front of the public, e.g. one-design ad in Sailing World 

• annual meeting provides discussion and votes on issues  

• provides information about your boat, rig, sails etc. 

• creates a network of owners/boats/fleets/clubs 

• supports the Bullseye fleets and sailing in general 



  

We all know that peoples' busy schedules make keeping a racing fleet viable ever more challenging. 

The BSA provides expertise and networks to help our sailors. 

  

Please renew your membership for 2016. The membership form with dues information is at 

http://bullseyesailing.org/pdf/memberform.pdf , or log in to the Home page at 

http://bullseyesailing.org/ A family membership is just one way to support Bullseyes more generously. 

If you have moved on from Bullseyes and do not wish to remain on our list, contact me at 

secretary@bullseyeclass.org. 

  

Laura Hallowell 

 Secretary, BSA 
 


